
RAMBLERS NEWSLETTER 

AUGUST 2022 

Hope you are all staying cool and spending time with family during this break 
from hosting dances. The visits we have been on have been fun and we plan to 
continue more in August. 

The HASSDA Festival in St. Joe last weekend had three very good callers. 
They were pleased to announce 194 as the attendance for the weekend.  

Upcoming visits – come join us! 
Saturday, August 6 – KAMO Callers Dance – Graceway, 7-9:30. 

Pledge/Invocation 6:45.  
Saturday, August 13 – Northwest District Dance - See flyer.  Our club will 

provide a silent auction item donation and members attending should bring 
small door prize items and finger food refreshments. 

Wednesday, August 17 – Missouri State Fair Dance in Sedalia – 10-12 & 1-3; 
enjoy the Fair for a day. www.fair.squaredancemissouri.com  

Monday, August 22 – KC Plus – Prairie Village, KS; 7-9. 
Friday, August 26 – Dan’s Dancers – Our Lady of Mercy – 7-9:30. 
 

Unfortunately I was unable to arrange lessons through Liberty Parks & Rec. If 
anyone has other ideas for lessons, please contact Bill Kanai. He and Linda 
have plans to leave for Arizona in October, so we need to begin right away.  

September 16 – Ramblers first dance of the 4-dance next season.  
The Northeast District is hosting the Missouri State Festival, Oct. 7-9, 2022 in 
Sedalia. The caller is Dan Preedy from Washington, and the cuer is Bob & 
Gerry Tevlin from St. Louis.  See web link.  I still have more of the raffle tickets 
mentioned in a previous email.  If interested, give me a call – (816) 830-0350.  
 
REMINDER: Club fundraisers: Adyline collects old cell phones & tablets to 
turn in for money.  Edythe collects Best Choice labels to send in; we get 
$30/1,000 labels. Keep saving, bring them to the dance! 

Edythe 

https://www.squaredancemissouri.com/Missouri/Flyers/NWDistrict/
http://www.fair.squaredancemissouri.com/
https://www.squaredancemissouri.com/Missouri/Flyers/MissouriFestival/

